Note to File: Paramount Cameron Hills Extension — EA03-005
Date: November 5, 2003

Re: Telecon with Joe Acorn, Advisor to Deh Cho First Nation and Deh Cho
communities.

Mr. Acorn clarified the role the DCFN will play as party to the Paramount Cameron Hills
Extension EA. The DCFN will support local communities if needed and will address
broader issues that go beyond the communities that are parties to the EA themselves.
Issues specific to communities that are parties or to the project area will be addressed by
the communities.

Martin Haefele, EAO



